
----- Original Message ----- From: "brasky rino" <rbrasky18@gmail.com>
To:  
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 5:18 AM
Subject: Wanted, original rear window shade

Hello
we still have the demand you are looking for if still interested
please email us back to tell you the next step of buying the goods.or
you can call our head office in Africa Nigeria +2348072303002. we hope
to hear from you soon .
Regards
Rino Brasky
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